
 
  

PAYROLL OFFICE LETTER
U. S. Office of Personnel Management

Number: P-99-05 Date:   February 16, 1999

Subject:  Modernizing Today

OPM has embarked on a long-term retirement systems modernization
effort.  The success of the project depends on consistent
communication and feedback with Payroll and Financial Management
Officials.  Thus, we have enclosed the first volume and issue of the
bulletin Modernizing Today.

Your answers on the feedback portion of Modernizing Today are most
welcome! 

Robert Yuran, Chief
Financial Policy Staff 
Retirement and Insurance Service

 
Enclosure (Please contact us at finance@opm.gov for the enclosure). 


